
April 28, 2021

To Whom it may Concern: 

This letter is to state that Christiano and Jessica Costa of C&C Home Finishing may act on my 
behalf to obtain zoning permits for the proposed addition to our residence at 14 Erin Drive with the 
town of New Fairfield.  We have contracted with C&C Home Finishing for the work on our property.  If 
there are any questions, please feel free to reach out at the below contact info.

Thank you,

Stacey DiCairano

914-217-8417


